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Report to Westbury Area Board 
Date of meeting  7th December 2017  
Title of report Youth Grant Funding 
 

 
1. Financial update 
 

 
1.1. .For 2017/18  Westbury Area Board was allocated  £14,318.00 

 
1.2. The Westbury  Area Board Youth Funding balance for 2017/18 is £4266.50 

 
1.3. All decisions must fall within the Youth Funding allocated to Westbury Area Board. 

 

2. LYN report 

A Local Youth Network meeting was held on the 7th November 2017 where no grant 
applications were submitted due to the no further funds available.   Notes from meeting 
attached. 

 
No unpublished documents have been relied upon in the preparation of this report 
  

Report Author Name, Jan Bowra Locality Youth Facilitator 
 Email: janette.bowra@wiltshire.gov.uk  
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